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COUNCIL MEMBERSHIP 

 
Executive Summary and Recommendations 
 
1. Introduction 
 
Following the opening of the Operating Department Practitioner (ODP) Register on 18 
October 2004 the Privy Council has appointed a further registrant, alternate and lay member 
to Council.  Their names are as follows; 
 

(i) Mr Stephen Wordsworth, registrant ODP member 
(ii) Mr Alan Mount, alternate ODP member 
(iii) Mrs Mary Clark-Glass, lay member 

 
2. Decision 
 
The Council is requested to note the document.  No decision is required.   
 
 
3. Background information 
 
None 
 
4. Resource implications 
 
None 
 
5. Financial implications 
 
None 
 
6. Background papers 
 
None 
 
7. Appendices 
 
None 
 
8. Date of paper 
 
None 
 
 


